
REMEMBERING

Duncan Tennant
April 24, 1920 - September 24, 2018

Tribute from Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service & Crematorium

Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Frank and Leanne Roy

Relation: Frank's step brother since the 70's

Frank and I were sad to see Dunc's obituary this morning in the paper.  We haven't seen him before

he and Dorothy moved.  I have fond memories of them both.  So glad he enjoyed his time in Osoyoos

and  had such a productive life.  A gentleman and a scholar with a sense of humour!

Tribute from James C. Thompson

Relation: Optometrist that carried on his practice.  My father and Duncan were classmates

Duncan - You will be missed.  Patients still ask about you.  Even though your retirement was 1988. 

You and Dorthy have touched thousands of people not only internationally but locally.  One of those

lives that has been changed is mine.  You have shown me different modes of optometry practice in

1985 that I still use today.

Tribute from Ron and Nancy Lively

We've been friends with Dunc and Dorothy for years and loved them both.  We'd visit them in

Osoyoos, and after Dorothy's memory failed, were amazed at the wonderful care Dunc gave her - the

meals he prepared, surprised us!  He was an amazing gentleman and will be missed so much.

Tribute from Barbara (Dunkin) and Wayne Scott

Relation: Old friend and patient.

To Bruce and Bob and families,

We've never met, but we wish you to know we were sorry to read of Dunc's passing. We always had

the greatest regard for him, and for your lovely mother Dorothy.  They were both marvellous people

and we're happy to know they lived such long, productive lives.

My father, John Dunkin, was also an optometrist, in the Birks Building, but graduated many years - 17

or 18 - ahead of Dunc, and he often mentioned him as I believe they were on the Board of examiners

together.  They had a lot of fondness and respect for each other.  I still have a beautiful letter sent by

Dunc when my dad died in 1985.  In later years Dunc was our family optometrist, in the Edgemont



office. It was always a pleasure to see him, and hear of their latest Medical Missions adventures.

Coincidentally, my husband and his family, the Scotts,  had lived next to Dunc and Dorothy in the early

50's on West 38th Ave.

As is mentioned in the obituary, "A life well lived" and indeed it was.

We feel so fortunate to have known your father.


